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Acklin, Tim

From: Brian Mansky <bmansky@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:44 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Plan commission request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good Morning

I'm writing to show support for Item #19 on the 2021 budget proposal by park and Rec department. Having proper
lighting onsite immediately upon the completion of the outdoor tennis counts would be critical to the communities
ability to maximize it's use and offer increased flexibility to all individuals and organizations using the courts. We know
the demand from the community is there it be would a detriment to limit the supply by not having the lighting available
to extend the hours of use available.

Thank you for your consideration


